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NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

 

Further to our Notice no: THA/2019-20/404 dated 02.05.2020 regarding Suspension of 

Classes, please note that as advised by Government of India, to combat the spread of 

Corona Virus (COVID-19), the college shall continue to remain closed till 31st May 2020 

or further notice. 

However, online classes and other academic activities would continue.  

Please check for updates and further notifications, including the date of reopening of the 

Institute for Students, on the College's website. 

 

Sd/- 

Prof.(Dr.) Gour Banerjee 

Principal 

  


